
  
 

 

 

 

School Attendance by Class  

 Flamingos 97.96% Kingfishers 97.24% Jackdaws 93.67%  Hummingbirds  96.21% 
  

Whole School Attendance this week is 96.27% 

Each week the class with the highest attendance will win a £10 voucher, this can be saved and 

spent on whatever they would like for their class. 

This weeks £10 voucher goes to Flamingos 

 

Reception and Kingfishers Christmas School Play Thursday 12th December 

There will be two performances. One at 9.15 a.m. and the next at 3.20 pm. You will be able to 

purchase tickets on ParentMail shortly; 2 for the morning and 2 for the afternoon if you wish.  

The cost will be £2.00 per ticket and will include refreshments and biscuits.  

 

The Friends – Christmas Craft Club Please see attached poster for the Christmas 

Craft Club to be held in school on Thursday 19th December from 3.15 pm to 4.15 pm.  £3.00 per 

child.  Please make payment on ParentMail if your child would like to attend.   

 

The Friends Christmas Raffle The Friends will be holding an online Christmas 

fundraising raffle this year. If anyone has any raffle prizes that you would be happy to donate, 

please drop them off at reception. Unopened sets of toiletries, chocolates, wine would be very 

welcome (or anything you would be happy to win in a raffle yourself!). If you work for a 

business who you think might be generous enough to donate something, or have a business 

yourself which could help out - all donations gratefully received.  Tickets are available now to 

purchase on ParentMail. Thank you. 

 

Whole School Christmas Lunch Wednesday 18th December  On this day, everyone 

in school will have a hot lunch; there will be no packed lunches.  During the morning, your child 

will make a party hat and a personalised place mat, ready for the meal. It is a very special morning 

in school and the classrooms always reverberate with the happy sounds of children’s laughter 

and Christmas Carols.  The cost is £2.40 per head as normal; there will be no charge for those 

receiving universal free school meals or free school meals. 

We will not be providing crackers for the children as we are aware of how environmentally 

unfriendly the plastic-laden bought Christmas crackers are.  We will however, be providing a 

29th  

November 

2024 Friday Bulletin 



small gift to all the children and we are pleased that this one small bit of Christmas routine will 

have an impact in reducing seasonal plastic waste. 

 

Christmas Jumper Day We will be participating in Christmas Jumper Day to raise funds 

for Save the Children.  This will be Tuesday 17th December.  Your child can wear a Christmas 

Jumper, which can be homemade, with non uniform bottoms.  Donations can be made on 

ParentMail in due course. 

 

Christmas Parent Lunches Dates Please look out for the order form in your child’s bag 

as these need to be completed by 22nd November.   Can you make sure that you order for your 

child too on the form. 

Flamingos 1 pm 3rd December  

Jackdaws 1 pm 5th December 

Hummingbirds 1 pm 10th December  

 

Jackdaws and Hummingbirds Carol Concert This will take place on Tuesday 17th 

December.    Tickets are available to purchase now on ParentMail. There will only be one 

performance at 2 pm and tickets cost £2.00 per person to include tea, coffee and biscuits.  2 

tickets per family due to the capacity of the hall. 

 

Spire Solicitors Flamingos and Kingfishers entered a competition run by Spire Solicitors to 

win a Christmas Tree for our school. Over a 100 schools entered and Bawburgh was one of 6 to 

win! The winning picture by Elsie in Kingfishers is attached with the bulletin. Well done Elsie!! 

Our tree will be delivered next week and we plan to put it outside of the school office for 

everyone to see!  

 

Afterschool Club Please note that the afterschool club will close at 5 pm on Friday 20th 

December 2024. 

 

Belongings Could you please ensure that ALL your childs belongings are clearly labelled with 

their name. 

 

Tuck and Drinks If your child orders tuck or drinks you will be charged through ParentMail.  

Can you please ensure that your ParentMail account is topped up.  Unfortunately, we will not 

provide drinks/tuck if the account is in a negative balance as per our charges policy. 

 



Dates for your diary – 

29th November – Bawburgh Youth Club 

 


